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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
By the time you read this message, the TLS 

Holiday Party will be a pleasant memory and 

everyone will be in the midst of holiday festivities 

with friends and family. This is the time of year for 

reflection and giving thanks. I would like to thank 

all the TLS members who make this Society the 

great organization it is. There are a number of 

people who deserve extra thanks: 

First of all, to all the Officers and Board Members 

who faithfully attend meetings and do more than 

their appointed jobs. 

To Frank Warner for all he does above and beyond 

his duties as Treasurer to keep TLS thriving. 

To the various Committee Chairs/Committee 

Members who attend to all the details needed to 

make TLS so successful. 

To Linda Lakitsky as Gemarama 2019 Chair and 

Paul Stieff as Dealer Chair for another fantastic 

Gemarama. 

To all of the Gemarama Committees and 

Volunteers for their contributions to the Show’s 

success. 

To all of our Education Center Teachers for 

sharing their time, knowledge and skills. 

To Kathy Hobson for scheduling classes and 

finding teachers and to Steve Hansen for actively 

recruiting visiting instructors and developing new 

class/workshop content. 

To Pete Santucci and Don Schwarzkopf for 

keeping the Education Center and equipment in 

such good shape. I thank John Chickadel in 

advance for agreeing to take over as Education 

Center Director. 

To Pam Wingrod for her many years of service 

producing the Bulletin and to Jody Shaw who is 

taking over as Bulletin Editor. 

To Maxine Burkholder and the Kitchen Elves who 

keep our supplies well stocked. 

To all the members who offered to fill positions 

for retiring members, including Jody Shaw as 

Bulletin Editor and Director, Janet Young as 

Recording Secretary, Steve Hansen as Director 

and John Chickadel as Education Center Director. 

I appreciate your willingness to fill these positions 

more than you can ever know. 

Lastly, thanks to all the TLS members for 

volunteering their time and efforts in helping TLS 

complete another very successful year. 

2020 promises to be a busy and exciting year. 

We continue to expand our curriculum with new 

classes and workshops. Kieu Pham Gray, Jeff 

Fulkerson, Marthe Roberts/Shea, and Joan Strott-

Alvini will be returning. Classes for the Winter Term 

are filling fast but there is still time to register. Our 

online system makes it easier than ever to pay 

dues and sign up for classes. 

2020 will be the 51st anniversary of 

Gemarama; the theme will be “Pictures in Stone”. 

It is never too soon to start planning exhibits. 

Remember the success of TLS depends on the 

efforts of each of us. 

Happy New Year as we welcome in 2020! 
   -Linda Green, President 

 

 

HELLO/GOODBYE 
Thank you to Pam Wingrod, outgoing TLS 

Bulletin Editor, for all of the help getting me up and 

running with this new position. She is not riding off 

into the sunset just yet….she has volunteered to 

continue to help with some of the printing and 

mailing responsibilities for the Bulletin. Thank you, 

Pam!  

This is my first Bulletin, so bear with me! Any 

new ideas or suggestions for Bulletin changes are 

welcome. 

Also, a huge thank you to Lisa Laffend, 

outgoing Recording Secretary. Thank you for five 

years of keeping everyone up to date with meeting 

minutes. Lisa will also remain as a valued proof 

reader and source of endless knowledge, in 

addition to her other job of Records Manager and 

Archivist. We welcome Janet Young as our new 

Recording Secretary. 
  -Jody Shaw, Bulletin Editor
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NEWS AND NOTES 
 A big welcome to Amy Nemirow, Christina 

Griffin, and Valerie Weist, our newest TLS 

members. 
 

FEBRUARY 2020 BULLETIN 
DEADLINE-FRIDAY, JANUARY 24 

 

BOARD & GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 
AND HIGHLIGHTS 

The TLS Board met at 7:30 p.m. on 

Wednesday, December 4 at the TLS Education 

Center in Brookhaven. The minutes of the 

November meeting were approved as distributed 

as was the Treasurer’s report, which included the 

November balance sheet and transaction report. 

Frank Warner said that dues are coming in, 

primarily through PayPal, and the next email notice 

will come out after the General Meeting. 

 

Committee Reports: 

Membership: Linda Green presented three 

new membership applications for Christina Griffin, 

Amy Nemirow, and Valerie Weist. All three 

applications were unanimously approved. 

Programs: The January and February programs 

are yet to be determined. A few ideas for topics 

and speakers were generated during the 

subsequent discussion.  

Education/Classes/Registrar: Bill Frampton 

said that the winter session registration is going 

very well, with some classes filling quickly. The 

beginning silver class has a long wait list. 

Education Center/Facilities & Equipment: Pete 

Santucci said that the HVAC system was inspected 

and all is well. Pete thanked John Chickadel for 

agreeing to take on the role of Ed Center Director. 

Anthony Lombardo agreed to make the award 

plaques. Pete will continue to keep an eye on the 

building and to take care of keys for the building. 

Pete also said that he sanded and varnished some 

burn marks in the jewelry studio and repaired the 

spring on the instructor shelf drawer. The Board 

unanimously thanked Pete for his service as Ed 

Center Director. Frank Warner said that there were 

two open torch sessions scheduled for December, 

and after confirmation that there were no other 

plans for the jewelry studio between those 

weekends, said that the glass torches will be left 

in place. He also said that the quick connects were 

getting more difficult to use and that he has 

bought replacements, partially paid for by a 

generous donation from Christina Kulp. The new 

quick connects will be installed before winter 

session classes begin. Frank also said that he 

bought a replacement part for the Hoover vacuum, 

which he would repair tomorrow. The large slab 

saw is out of order. Linda Green said that the 

handle on the disc cutter in the jewelry studio was 

broken. She bought a replacement handle, but 

also saw that a Pepe disc cutter, which does not 

have a handle, was on sale on Cyber Monday, and 

purchased it for TLS. John Chickadel said that the 

next clean-up day will be on Saturday, January 4, 

2020, from 9 a.m.-12 p.m. 

Gemarama: Linda Lakitsky said the next 

Gemarama meeting will be held on January 22, 

2019, at 7:30 p.m. at the Ed Center, to discuss 

social media and volunteers. 

Old Business: Steve Hansen said that Kieu 

Pham Gray’s classes are filling well and he is 

working on a list of assistants to help. Steve also 

said that he has finalized a schedule for Jeff 

Fulkerson to visit in June for workshops which will 

include three days for construction of an inlay 

pendant and one day for silversmithing. 

New Business: Frank Warner presented a draft 

budget for 2020 and asked that the Board review 

it for a vote in January 2020. There was some 

discussion in general about how the numbers are 

generated. Frank also shared a summary of the 

numbers of enrollments and income from tuition 

over the last five years. 

Linda Green asked for volunteers to bring cold 

drinks, table covers, and paper products for the 

holiday party next week. Linda also said to note the 

dates for January meetings, because New Year’s 

Day will fall on Wednesday this year. 
 

    

 

The General Meeting was held on Wednesday, 

December 11. Committee reports and other items 

discussed at the Board Meeting were presented. 

Frank Warner said that 2020 dues are due by the 

end of December, and the easiest way to pay is to 

follow the link in the Mail Chimp email and pay with 

PayPal.  A PayPal account is not required–our 
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system will take a credit card at the PayPal stage. 

Members may also use the form that comes in the 

Bulletin and pay by check if they prefer. The next 

dues email will come this week. Frank reported on 

the account balances and said that Gemarama 

was within about $25 of the budget and silent 

auction payments continue to come in.  

Frank also said that he presented a draft 2020 

budget at the Board meeting and shared a 

summary of the numbers of enrollments and 

tuition income (tuition minus instructor fees), 

which have risen substantially over the past 5 

years, thanks to Kathy Hobson’s work as class 

manager. 

Bill Frampton said that registration for the 

winter session is going well. He asked that 

members remember to return to the site after 

paying with PayPal to complete registration. He 

also asked members to click the “proceed” button 

only once, to prevent registering twice for a class. 

John Chickadel was appointed by the Board to 

be the Ed Center Director. John said that a 

classroom clean-up day will be held on Saturday, 

January 4, from 9 a.m.-12 p.m. and all are 

welcome to help out. Don Schwarzkopf said that 

he is working on fixing the large slab saw. 

Linda Green said that a report-out meeting for 

Gemarama was held last month, and that the 

next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 

22, at 7:30 p.m. at the Ed Center to discuss social 

media and other topics. 

Gene presented an award to Stacey Segal as 

Master in the Constructed Jewelry division. 

Congratulations to Stacey! 

Steve Hansen said that Kieu Pham Gray will be 

a visiting instructor in January for six workshops. 

Jeff Fulkerson will return for workshops in June, 

with three days for inlay and one day for 

silversmithing. Linda thanked outgoing Board 

members Pete Santucci (Ed Center Director) and 

Lisa Laffend (Recording Secretary). She also 

thanked outgoing Bulletin Editor Pam Wingrod and 

(not out-going) Gemarama Chair Linda Lakitsky. 

Linda said that Cindy Duncan has resigned as 

the Education Chair for health reasons, and asked 

for a volunteer to fill that position. Please contact 

Linda for more information. Frank Warner said 

that Cindy was responsible for bringing Main Line  

School Night classes to TLS, which has been very 

beneficial, particularly in bringing in new 

members. The program was a beautifully 

presented and delicious array of treats and 

wonderful conversation among the members and 

guests in celebration of the holiday season. 
-Lisa Laffend, Recording Secretary 

 

 

ELECTION RESULTS 

Election of TLS Officers and Board Members 

took place at the December General Meeting. The 

slate of candidates as proposed by the nominating 

committee was unanimously elected by 

acclamation. 

President- Linda Green 

Vice President-Stacey Segal 

Treasurer-Frank Warner 

Recording Secretary-Janet Young 

Corresponding Secretary-Eileen Magee 

Directors-Jody Shaw and Steve Hansen (2 year 

terms), and Ken Dahl will continue in his second 

year as Director.  

No nominations were made from the floor and 

the slate was unanimously accepted as proposed.  

Newly appointed members are as follows: 

Education Center Director-John Chickadel 

Gemarama Chair-Linda Lakitsky 

Gemarama Co-Chair-Barry Messino  

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
DECEMBER 31, 2019- Membership dues are now 

due and payable by December 31, after which 

dues are in arrears; see page 6 for details and a 

form. 

JANUARY 4, 2020- Ed Center Clean Up, 9 a.m.-12 

p.m. Volunteers welcome! 

JANUARY 6- Winter classes begin; see TLS website 

for details. 

JANUARY 8- TLS  Board Meeting, 7:30 p.m., TLS Ed 

Center. 

JANUARY 15- TLS General Meeting, 7:30 p.m., 

Springfield Township Municipal Building. The 

program will be Mineral, Gem and Rock Collecting 

in Michigan’s Keweenaw Peninsula      

JANUARY  22- Gemarama Meeting, 7:30 p.m., Ed 

Center. Volunteers welcome! 
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CALENDAR 

February 22, 2020: Thunder Spirits Design Rock, 

Gem. and Mineral Show, Earleigh Heights VFC, 

151 Ritchie Hwy, Severna Park MD 

February 22-23, 2020: NY State Academy of 

Mineralogy & Capital District Min Club, NY State 

Museum, 222 Madison Ave, Albany NY 

March 7-8: Delaware Mineralogical Society, 

DoubleTree by Hilton, 4727 Concord Pike (Rt 

202), Wilmington, DE  

March 21-22: Gem Lap & Min Society of 

Montgomery County MD, Agricultural Fairgrounds, 

16 Chestnut St, Building 6, Gaithersburg MD  

March 28-29: Che-Hanna Rock/Min Club, Vol Fire 

Co. Social Hall, 111 Lake Rd, Wysox, PA 

March 28-29: Philadelphia Mineral Society and 

Delaware Valley Paleontological Society, Lu 

Temple, 5140 Butler Pike, Plymouth Meeting, PA  

April 4-5: New Haven Min Club, Amity Middle 

School, 100 Ohman Ave, Orange CT  

April 25-26: Franklin-Ogdensburg Min Society, 

Littel Community Center, 12 Munsonhurst Rd, 

Franklin, NJ 

May 2-3: N. Shore Rock/Min Club, Fairgrounds, 

207 Boston St, Topsfield MA  

June 6-7: Orange County Min Society of NY, 

Museum Village, 1010 Route 17 M, Monroe NY  

June 12-13: Lancaster County Fossil/Min Club, 

Solanco Fairgrounds, Hoffman Building, 172 

South Lime St, Quarryville PA  

 

KIEU PHAM GRAY WORKSHOPS 
Start the new year with a new technique or by 

refining your current skill set by attending one of 

Kieu Pham Gray’s workshops in January. This year 

Kieu will offer workshops on torch enamel, stone 

setting, and silver construction. For details see 

https://www.lapidary.org/classes-winter-2020/. 

Kieu is an excellent instructor with beginning 

students and provides challenging projects in her 

more advanced offerings. She will also be 

available at the Jan 13 Open Metal Session for 

consultations and discussions and, as always she 

will bring a wide variety of tools for sale. 

SINGLE STONE EXHIBITION 

Our June Dinner will be here before you know 

it – it’s time to begin working on a cabochon stone 

or gem for the Single Stone Exhibition! 

To submit: put your cabochon stone in a baggie 

with your name and the name of the stone or gem 

(picture jasper, red agate) clearly labeled. Faceted 

gems should include the diagram used to cut your 

faceted gem. The collection point is a plastic 

container in the lower right hand drawer in the 

desk in the library.   Numbers will be assigned so 

the evaluators don’t know who they are evaluating. 

Please contact me at christypotter@comcast.net if 

you have any questions. You may also give your 

stone to John Chickadel at one of the monthly 

meetings. I look forward to collecting and 

displaying all the submissions! 
-Christy Potter, Single Stone Chair 

 

GEMARAMA 
Happy New Year Everyone! Gemarama 

meeting is scheduled for January 22, 2020, 7:30 

p.m. at the ED Center. Meeting will cover social 

media planning and learning about a new software 

which will allow members to sign up for 

Gemarama. Come join us! We will need help with 

the social media. THANK YOU! 

-Linda Lakitsky, Gemarama Chair 

 

VISIT THE TLS EBAY SITE 

Check out the TLS eBay site if you need a gift or 

want to expand your collection of jewelry, stones, 

tools, or equipment. As a fundraiser for TLS, a variety 

of the items mentioned above are sold on eBay. 

Auctions always start and end on Sundays and TLS 

members, family, and friends are encouraged to 

check out items and bid on them if they wish. To 

search for items for sale by TLS on eBay, simply: 

Go to <www.eBay.com>  

At the top of the page, click the ‘Advanced’ link; 

it’s right next to the green ‘Search’ button.  

Under ‘Find Items’, click on the ‘By Seller’ link 

In the ‘Enter Seller’s User ID’ field, type in 

tuscarora  lapidary (don’t forget the underscore) 

then click the ‘Search’ button.  

You’ll then see everything we have for sale and can 

place bids accordingly.   
-Stacey Segal, eBay Coordinator

https://www.lapidary.org/classes-winter-2020/
mailto:christypotter@comcast.net
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EDUCATION CHAIR NEEDED 

TLS is in need of a volunteer for the position of 

Education Chair. The Education Chair is in charge 

of distributing the class schedules to retirement 

communities, art centers, rock and bead shops, 

and other interested parties via mail and email. 

This Chair works closely with the Class Manager, 

Print Communications Chair, Registrar, Email 

Communications Chair, and Records Manager. In 

addition, notices and press releases regarding the 

start of new classes and workshops will be sent to 

free newspapers, internet sites, calendar listings 

and local newspapers. The Education Chair also 

looks for additional ways to expand TLS education 

outreach to the general public. The Education 

Chair is also responsible for coordinating the 

Education Center display case at Gemarama. The 

actual setup of the case can be delegated to 

another member.  

 If anyone is interested in this position, 

please contact me as soon as possible at 

ldgreensniffles@me.com or 610-613-3341. 

 

TLS HAS A FACEBOOK PAGE! 
 Our online presence, particularly on Facebook, 

is a great way for TLS to share and connect with 

members, potential new members, and the 

community in general. In order to build our fan 

base, we need your help! Here are some ways in 

which you can assist. 

”Like” the Tuscarora Lapidary Society page on 

Facebook. 

 Share information about TLS on Facebook, and 

invite your friends to “like” the TLS page. 

  Send photos from classes and events to 

post on the TLS page. Be sure to give a few details, 

such as when and/or where the photo was taken, 

and who and/or what is pictured.  

 Send event information, announcements, or 

reminders that you would like posted on the TLS 

Facebook page to Linda Green by clicking HERE. 

 If you post about TLS classes or events on your 

own Facebook page, be sure to tag us. 
 

LAPIDARY LINKS 
In the spirit of trying to make your Bulletin more 

computer friendly, I would like to share an 

interesting website each month that should be 

accessible right from within your Bulletin. Send a 

lapidary website address that you find interesting 

and why, HERE. A great geology site, Geology In, 

has information on minerals, shows, gem hunting 

and much more and can be found HERE. 
 

TLS DROPBOX FOR ALL MEMBERS 

All Tuscarora Lapidary Society members can 

have access to the TLS Folder on Dropbox 

(a ‘cloud’ storage service) through a password-

protected link. TLS Folder contains past Bulletins, 

the TLS History Booklet, the current membership 

list, the TLS Policy & Procedure Manual, the TLS 

by-laws, and the SKIP Manual, as well as the 

current TLS phone tree. No special software is 

required. The TLS Folder can be accessed by 

clicking HERE. Once you click on the link, you will 

be asked for a password. Contact me for that 

password. Once you have reached TLS Folder, you 

can view the contents in your browser. You can 

also download files to your computer, but note that 

downloaded files are disconnected from 

the Dropbox and will not receive periodic updates. 

For the most recent versions, always go through 

the link to the TLS Folder Dropbox. There are 

separate password-protected links to other 

Dropboxes. TLS Board is for the Board and 

various committee chairs, and TLS Classes is for 

our registrars, class manager, and teachers. In 

addition, we also have a Dropbox 

called TLS Public. This is a place where we can 

post information for our students, accessed 

through the following link, which does not require 

a password.  Currently, this Dropbox contains two 

folders. One is called “Faceting” and contains 

information useful for faceting students, including 

references, patterns, and lecture notes. Another 

folder, called “Glass” contains useful references 

for students in lampworking, fusing, and pâte de 

verre classes.  The link to TLS Public can be 

accessed by clicking HERE. No password 

is required. The faceting students can use this link 

specifically for the Faceting folder within TLS 

Public by clicking HERE. No password required. 

There is also a separate link for the Glass folder 

that can be accessed by clicking HERE, no 

password required. Other educational materials 

can be posted in the same way and made 

available to specific groups of students. Just 

contact me to get started!  
-Lisa Laffend, Records Manager/Archivist 

mailto:ldgreensniffles@me.com
mailto:ldgreensniffles@me.com
mailto:jodyshawtls@gmail.com
http://www.geologyin.com/
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/4nv0cxwy5llib8r/AAAlSr-kKMnZvF-F34v4b2Zka?dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/55g3x3il9t9tvd0/AABJs28lzvp9pCSggC5hKPM2a?dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/wiup8stxl97uw3x/AACtM8lFPgx7OuLJPWAq-GTga?dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/z17kxzfz8axbje5/AADcjcCgwjNIyJ7H2pTHySbca?dl=0
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TUITION REFUNDS 
Since positive tuition balances cannot be used in 

our online registration system, we no longer carry 

tuition credits from one term to the next. Positive 

tuition balances will generally be refunded soon 

after they are generated. I will try to clear all such 

balances before registration for a new term begins. 

Be sure to read carefully our REFUND POLICY that is 

posted both on our website and in the Bulletin. 

Tuition credits are generated both from classes that 

are canceled, and from drop requests submitted to 

the Registrar in accordance with the Refund Policy.  

   -Frank Warner, Treasurer 

 

PRESENTATION FOR THE TLS GENERAL 
MEETING JANUARY 15, 2020 

“Mineral, Gem and Rock Collecting in a Former 

Mining Region: Michigan’s Keweenaw Peninsula” 

-Kenneth Dahl- 

The Upper Peninsula is a spectacular locality 

for rock and gem collectors, as more than 150 

collectible rocks and minerals are scattered along 

the beaches of Michigan’s Upper Peninsula. As 

many as twenty different kinds of minerals can 

sometimes be identified within a given area. The 

Keweenaw Peninsula is at the heart of the best 

mineral collecting grounds in the North Central 

States of the U.S., with the rainbow colors of Lake 

Superior agates distributed all along the Lake’s 

shores, and with banded agates in the Eastern 

Upper Peninsula. Jasper, quartz, native copper, 

datolite and pearly pink thompsonite may be 

found in discarded rock piles of abandoned mines 

near Rockland and Mass, with manganite derived 

from L’Anse and bubbly black psilomelane 

originating from the Ironwood area. Greenstones 

(chlorastrolite), usually light to dark green or blue 

green in a turtleback pattern are found in the 

Keweenaw Peninsula and along the shores of Isle 

Royale. The largest outcropping of jasper in the 

U.S. can be found in Ishpeming, with specular 

hematite, quartz, tourmaline and other minerals 

found near Champion and elsewhere. The 

Precambrian rocks west of Marquette are the 

ancient granites, the iron formations and the 

copper-bearing rocks. Ken will discuss mineral 

and rock collecting opportunities of the western 

portion of the Upper Peninsula of Michigan. 
  -Rick Hellman, Programs 

— From Frank Warner, Treasurer 

TLS DUES ARE DUE FOR 2020 
TLS has an online system that members can use to submit 

updates to their membership information and to pay dues. Those 

members having email addresses will receive a dues and 

membership data update notice by email. Following instructions 

in that email, corrections to membership data (addresses, 

phones, email addresses, Auxiliaries) can be submitted 

electronically. One TLS member per family will receive a link for 

online payment of the family dues. The online dues payment can 

be made through a PayPal account or by credit card. 

Dues can also be paid by sending the form below, together with 

a check for dues owed, to the Treasurer. 

Membership dues for the coming year are now due and payable 

by December 31, after which dues are in arrears. New-member dues 

paid by those joining TLS this fall in October, November, or December 

carry through the following year.  

TLS Bylaws stipulate that members be suspended if dues are 

not paid by February 15. Reinstatement requires application to 

the TLS Board and payment of double dues. 

If there is a financial hardship regarding your dues, 

confidential arrangements can be made to continue your TLS 

membership. Please contact TLS Vice-President Stacey Segal at 

610-225-0541 or <yinyang518@comcast.net>. 

Please fill in your name(s), address, phone number(s), and 

email address(es) on the form below exactly as you wish to have 

that data appear in the TLS membership list. 

2020 TLS DUES 

Name(s)  

  

Address  
 

 

Home phone (              ) 

Work phone(s) (              ) 

  

Cell phone(s) (              ) 

  

Email(s)  

  

Please indicate type of membership. 

 Individual full member ………………………………………………. $40 

 Couple (both spouses are full members ………………………… $60 

 Auxiliary member (spouse of full member) …………………. $20 

 Junior member ………………………………………………………….. $10 

 Newsletter only …………………………………………………………. $15 

 Check here if you do not want your address on our mailing list. 

Make check payable to: Tuscarora Lapidary Society (TLS). 

Mail form and check to:  
Frank Warner, TLS Treasurer 

535 Gradyville Road V-196 
Newtown Square, PA 19073-2812 
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The TLS Phone Tree is used to notify local members in case of a meeting cancellation, an emergency, or another circumstance 

requiring special attention. Those whose names appear in bold will be called with the pertinent information and asked, in turn, to call 

the members listed in their ‘square’. Linda Green starts the chain. Please note: All calls should be made even if an email notification 

has been sent with the same information. Remember, not everyone has email and many of those who do, don’t always check it daily. If 

you don’t feel that you’re able to handle this responsibility, if your phone number is missing or incorrect, or if you would rather have 

another phone number listed, please notify Jody Shaw by calling/texting 856-981-0306 or emailing jodyshawTLS@gmail.com . 

If a General, Board, or Gemarama Meeting is canceled due to inclement weather or other unfortunate circumstance, an appropriate 

message will be put on the Education Center’s voice-mail system by 4 p.m. that day. If you have concerns, call the Center at 610-490-

5252 after 4 p.m.. 

All instructors have the authority to cancel a class due to inclement weather or other circumstances. Should this scenario occur, all 

affected students will be called by the respective instructor and, if possible, a message will be placed on the Education Center’s voice-

mail system. Instructors can call Frank Warner (C: 610-306-7161) or Lisa Laffend (C: 302-668-5072) to have a message put there. 

KLIEGER:  

Awot 484-213-1642 

Fallon 610-247-3185 

Flaer 610-279-1164 

Groncki 484-319-1568 

Lesak 610-573-3433 

Mars 610-647-1978 

RATSEP: 

Binns 610-304-9820 

Butler 215-380-3869 

Cowley 484-744-2085 

Klieger 610-644-2492 

Smith, T 610-513-6019 

Young 610-640-7568 

POTTER: 

Alexander 610-220-8812 

Coll 484-437-4525 

Kilmartin 610-804-5818 

Lakitsky 610-458-5135 

Manuel 484-319-4799 

Mattis 610-449-9945 

Ratsep 610-695-8900 

MATTIS: 

Fields 215-370-2652 

Morris 610-209-1839 

Ries 484-868-4088 

Schmith 484-380-3830 

Smith, J 610-212-7739 

Voigt 267-266-1614 

ALEXANDER: 

Bradley 610-324-1673 

Buski 610-933-0765 

Favre 610-716-5285 

Frederick 302-239-3599 

Hershman 484-695-4003 

Todd 484-798-8275 

Zuckerman 215-962-1184  

 

LAKITSKY: 

Hochella 484-459-9592 

Keiner 609-513-1437 

Kulp, A&R 484-889-2007 

Lyon 610-385-6331 

Mohr 570-768-8302 

Thompson, H 610-486-6461 

Weber, C 610-380-0678 

MARSHALL:  

Aber 302-897-4493 

Babiarz 302-475-0276 

Brunsberg 302-838-0228 

Grelis 610-328-9784 

Lerner 302-598-7199 

Lubun 302-373-0369 

Porter 302-239-2506 

SANTUCCI: 

Fuller 610-328-6670 

Marshall 302-762-3164 

Moore 610-543-6655 

Newlin 410-639-2140  

Purcell 610-874-9395 

Tiger 610-544-6493 

 

CUMMINGS: 

Batter 610-358-0809 

Fain 610-459-2511 

Kallinen 610-574-8717 

Kulp, C&K&H 610-742-2057 

Linzey 484-816-2948 

Santucci 610-876-5642 

DAHL: 

Ashby 610-876-3673 

Bates 610-764-1441 

Frampton 443-553-5805 

Malmstrom 410-398-5849 

O’Connell 443-553-4120 

Parsons 302-266-2332 

Pataky 302-328-1399 

LAFFEND: 

Dahl 302-562-2145 

Eisenberg 302-299-3011 

Griffin 201-560-6806 

Hansen 302-478-1954 

Lawlor 302-415-1153 

Lopez, K&N 267-290-8418 

Wegrzyn 302-836-9755 

SEGAL: 

Chickadel 302-750-8887 

Fawcett 302-660-7276 

Hall 302-383-3730 

Laffend 302-668-5072 

Messino 302-740-6860 

Schmidt/Laws 443-993-6712 

New Members 

JOHNSTON, J: 

Brooks 215-542-0712 

Dougherty 215-233-5366 

Lockamy 336-782-6063 

Nabbie 215-949-3496 

Weist 215-901-0286  

Wiggins 267-549-8680 

POLANSKY: 

Kleva 215-297-5201 

Lawson 215-500-3184 

Liu 732-249-1817 

Rubin 267-481-0660 

Stocklin 215-766-7121 

Taylor 215-538-3903 

Wood 267-626-2325 

SCHWARZKOPF: 

Bibolet 215-348-5730 

Johnston, J 215-340-7229 

Karr 215-855-3363 

Nisbet 215-699-2350 

Polansky 215-669-4252 

Shaw/Shoffner 856-981-0306 

SHAW, J: 

Apt 267-939-1881 

Flannery 484-443-8708 

Goodman 484-566-9714 

Johns 215-681-0392 

Maynard 215-687-0049 

Nemirow 215-620-2425 

Roman/Dearnaley215-740-9224 

NABBIE: 

Borie 609-231-6621 

Buck 732-892-5507 

Donaldson 215-208-4301 

Hatala 609-561-7550 

Irons 856-546-4812 

Johnson, L 562-685-3211 

Thompson, A 925-324-8170 

GOODMAN: 

Altman 610-754-6683 

Bimson 215-767-5276 

Dannenberg 215-844-6727 

Debastiani 302-856-7947 

Del Monte 305-458-5865 

Dickinson 610-416-6037 

Duncan 603-991-6676 

WINGROD: 

Aitkenhead/Rulan Miller  

                508-369-5843 

Kane 856-296-3419 

Koenig 215-641-9111 

Owens 610-513-7534  

Tolman 302-598-5369 
Call/Email-S.Smith 

 

WARNER: 

Brightbill 610-558-0134 

Burkholder 610-325-5435 

Garrett 484-557-9753 

Hobson 610-745-0106 

Liantonio 609-577-2846 

McCarthy 610-356-2094 

Shim 610-353-4533 

 

GREEN/STIEFF: 

Cummings 610-476-5302 

Hellman 484-681-0202 

Potter 610-701-0125 

Schwarzkopf 215-901-2126 

Segal/Nuceder 484-432-2710 

Warner 610-306-7161 

Wingrod 610-324-2680 

THOMPSON, D&R: 

Helwig 484-682-2844 

Hildebrand 717-768-3889 

Kozak 717-393-3295 

Lea 610-385-4956 

Reider 717-426-2153 

Winters 610-446-9048 
 

MAGEE 

Cox 302-420-0411 

Henry 610-331-3511 

Hetherston 610-274-0392 

Lombardo 610-513-4466 

Marcus 610-388-0629 

McNicol 610-358-5260 

Peterson 610-255-0535 

BURKHOLDER: 

Armitage 484-429-1289 

Glosson 484-883-8620 

Liggett 610-256-3552 

Magee 484-444-2294 

Smith, B 610-358-1752 

Statton 484-574-8461 

Thompson, D&R 717-872-2171 

 

mailto:jodyshawTLS@gmail.com
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The Tuscarora Lapidary Society (TLS) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation and a Pennsylvania Purely Public 

Charity organized to encourage and teach the science and art of lapidary (the cutting and polishing of stones) as 

well as the arts and sciences associated with lapidary interests. This mission is accomplished through general 

meetings, an annual show, educational courses and workshops, and free displays and presentations; all open 

to members of the general public. TLS meets the second Wednesday of each month, except July and August, at 

7:30 PM in the Springfield Township Municipal Building, 50 Powell Road, Springfield, PA 19064; the June meeting 

is a dinner held at a local restaurant. Visitors are always welcome; anyone interested in joining the society may 

talk to any officer about the dues and membership requirements. 

 
2019 TLS Officers, Board of Directors, and Committee Chairs 

Officers and Board of Directors 

President……………………………..………..………Linda Green 

Phone 610-613-3341; Email ldgreensniffles@me.com 

Vice President………………..………..……………Stacey Segal 

Recording Secretary…………………………..…..Janet Young 

Corresponding Secretary……………..….……Eileen Magee 

Treasurer……………………………………..………Frank Warner 

Board Members………………….………………………Ken Dahl 

             Steve Hansen 

                   Jody Shaw 

Education Center Director….……..….…….John Chickadel 

Gemarama Chair…………………..…….………Linda Lakitsky 

 Co-Chair……………………….…..……..Barry Messino 

 

Parliamentarian……………………..…………Gary Cummings 

Class Manager…………………………..…….….Kathy Hobson 

Registrar………………………………………………Bill Frampton 

 Assistant………..….…………………….Linda Lakitsky 

Print Communications……..……………….…Linda Lakitsky 

Records Manager & Archivist……..…………..Lisa Laffend 

Library/eBay…………………………….……….….Stacey Segal 

Committee Chairs 

Skill Improvement Program (SKIP)…….………Gene Awot 

Programs………………………………...…………..Rick Hellman 

 Assistant…………………………….Volunteer Needed 

Membership………………………………….………Stacey Segal 

Education…………………..…………………Volunteer Needed 

Facilities and Equipment….……….…….Don Schwarzkopf 

Acquisitions……………….…………….……..Douglas McNicol 

 Assistant………………………….…..…….Katy Winters 

Community Programs……………..……....……Christy Potter 

 Assistant………………………………..…Christina Kulp 

Email Communications………………….………….Lola Fields 

Social Media…………….…...………..…….………Linda Green 

 Assistant………………………..……..Anna Thompson 

Welcoming………………….……….…………Margaret Bimson 

By-Laws……………………………………………Gary Cummings 

Webmaster…………………………………….…….Doug Klieger 

Event Calendar……………………………………Linda Lakitsky 

Bulletin Editor…………………………………………..Jody Shaw 

Phone 856-981-0306; Email jodyshawTLS@gmail.com 

 

TLS EDUCATION CENTER ⬧ 24 UPLAND ROAD, BROOKHAVEN, PA 19015 ⬧ (610) 490-5252 

TLS WEB SITE: WWW.LAPIDARY.ORG ⬧TLS EMAIL ADDRESS: INFORMATION@LAPIDARY.ORG 

THE TUSCARORA LAPIDARY SOCIETY, INC. IS A MEMBER OF THE EASTERN  

 FEDERATION OF MINERALOGICAL AND LAPIDARY SOCIETIES AND AFFILIATED 

WITH THE AMERICAN FEDERATION OF MINERALOGICAL SOCIETIES. 

mailto:ldgreensniffles@me.com
mailto:jodyshawTLS@gmail.com
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